
The Office of Public School Construction (OPSC), the 
California Department of Education (CDE), and the 
California School Finance Authority (CSFA) are 
conducting a free webinar to provide information on 
the Charter School Facilities Program and applying for 
the new filing round. The application filing round will 
open on May 2, 2022, and close on June 3, 2022.  The 
webinar will consist of presentations by all three 
agencies and a question-and-answer session.   

Topics include the following: 
• Who can apply?
• What type of funding is available?
• What time sensitive steps need to be taken

before an application can be submitted?
• CDE site information
• CSFA financial soundness process

Individuals who need auxiliary aids for effective 
participation are invited to make their requests and 
references known to Ms. Lisa Jones at (279) 946-8459 ten 
days prior to the meeting. 

WEBINAR DATE & TIME: 

Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

• Program Requirements 
9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 10:30 a.m.

• Break
10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

• Submitting an Application 
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Click here to view Live Webcast: 

Live Webcast 

Agency Websites 

Office of Public School Construction 
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/OPSC 

California Department of Education 
https://www.cde.ca.gov/ 

California School Finance 
Authority 
https://www.treasurer.ca.gov
/csfa/ 
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SUBMITTAL REQUIREMENTS  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/charter-school-facilities-program-22-filing-round-submission-requirements-tickets-272296916407
https://sab.videossc.com/
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/OPSC
https://www.cde.ca.gov/
https://www.treasurer.ca.gov/csfa/
https://www.treasurer.ca.gov/csfa/
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